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Managua, April 3, 2024 

 

Excellence 

Macky Sall 

President of the Republic of Senegal   

Dakar 

 

Dear Brother, 

 

As we commemorate this April 4, the 64th Anniversary 

of Independence of the Republic of Senegal, 

on behalf of the People and Government of 

Reconciliation and National Unity of the Republic 

of Nicaragua, and on our own behalf, we wish 

to express our most sincere congratulations 

to you, the People, and the Government of the 

Brotherly Republic of Senegal. 

 

The Government of Reconciliation and National 

Unity of the Republic of Nicaragua takes this 
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solemn occasion to reiterate its willingness 

to continue strengthening the strong ties of 

Friendship, Solidarity and Cooperation that 

unite our Peoples. 

 

Receive our Fraternal and Revolutionary Embrace 

from our Nicaragua, Always Blessed and Always 

Free. 

 

 

 

Daniel Ortega Saavedra      Rosario Murillo 


